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25th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are thrilled that we have been able to loan over 80 iPads to children from across 
our Trust during the latest school closure.  The loaning of these devices has ensured 
that our children have been able to access the fantastic online learning opportunities 
provided to them. 
 
Following the announcement that schools will reopen on Monday 8th March 2021, all 
iPads that have been loaned during this school closure will need to be returned.  
 
Please return your child/ren’s loaned devices and chargers to the school which 
your child normally attends by Friday 5th March 2021 before 11am. 
 
We are sure you will understand the importance of these devices being returned as 
soon as possible.  By ensuring we have them on this date, they will be ready for use 
in school and will be quarantined for a sufficient amount of time before we reopen. 
 
We understand that in asking for these to be returned, not all children will be able to 
complete their online learning as normal on Friday 5th March, therefore there will be 
no online learning on this day for any pupil.  
 
If you have any concerns about getting your device back in to school on Friday the 
5th March, then please contact the school office so that we can support you with this. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Bellamy 
Acting Head of School 
AAT ICT Leader 


